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   March 31, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms S.M.  Mr. Paul McKenna  
Winnipeg MB  Myers Weinberg 
   724 – 240 Graham Avenue 
   Winnipeg  MB  R3C 0J7 
 
 
Dear Ms M. and Mr. McKenna: 
 
 Re: L.E.R.A. Complaint # 2004/51 
 Complainant:  S.M. (H.) 
 Respondents:  Sergeant D.D. & Constable M.M. 
  
 Further to the pre-hearing conference that was held in the above matter 
and further to my letter dated September 21, 2006 in this regard, I understand 
that this complaint has now been resolved informally pursuant to section 15 of 
The Law Enforcement Review Act.   I understand that Ms M. met with the 
respondent officers on March 14, 2008 in the presence of their counsel Mr. 
McKenna and Commissioner Wright, and that during this meeting the complaint 
was resolved to the satisfaction of all the parties.   
  
 Accordingly, no further appearances will be necessary and the file on this 
matter is now closed.    
  
 Thank you.   
  
    Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
     
    Linda Giesbrecht 
    Provincial Judge 
 
c. Mr. George Wright  
 Chief K. McCaskill 
 Ms S. Hanlin 
 


